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Dear GHC Community & Friends;  
 
How lucky we are to be honoring four amazing, talented congregants who give so 
selflessly of their time and energy! We are fortunate to have Shara Sheinberg, Sheila 
Greenwald, Miriam Tepper and Adam Bass in our community. Mazel Tov to all of the 
honorees. 
 
As president, I’ve been fortunate to work with all four people and in all different 
capacities. All of our honorees are professional, an absolute joy to work with and when 
they ask for help, you just can’t say no. 
 
I probably have the most interaction with Shara as she oversees a major portfolio, the 
care and education of our children, our future.  Shara is calm, thoughtful and works 
collaboratively with our educators, the Education Committee, school parents and GHC 
professionals. She continually seeks to improve our schools, introduce new ideas and take 
the learning experience to a higher level. Shara is an active participant of the Second 
Pillar Committee and helped to bring Naomi Less to GHC in March.  
 
Sheila exudes compassion and warmth in everything she does, and she too is so 
thoughtful and collaborative. She is an excellent communicator, and leads the Caring 
Community team with kindness, sensitivity and discretion. Sheila is also an active 
participant of the Kiddush, Fundraising, and Membership committees.  
 
As Emerging Leaders, Miriam and Adam are stars. They assumed the leadership of 
SATO not knowing that much about the operations of GHC. They listened, learned 
quickly and have successfully grown the SATO team! They can operate independently, 
but also know when to consult. SATO has so beautifully collaborated with the Green 
Team, the GHC schools and Sisterhood.  
 
May you all continue to thrive and expand on the amazing work you do, and inspire 
others to join in on your path! Thank you Shara, Sheila, Miriam and Adam for everything 
you do and for making GHC and the world a better place.  
 
Mazel Tov and I look forward to celebrating with you all! 
 
With Gratitude, 
Robin Rosenberg 


